
Jubilee Picnic Report 
 
The Jubilee Picnic event held on Sunday 5th June on the Church Pightle went as well as could be 
expected due to the weather.  
As it remained dry we decided to go ahead with the outdoor event accepting that numbers would 
not increase if we moved to the village hall. 
 
Music was provided by a wellbeing tree volunteer who also had cakes and plants for sale, the Art 
group provided crowns for decorating and a local lady knitted corgis that were hidden around for the 
children to find.  
 
Take up of  pimms and beer being less than would have been expected had it been sunny less costs 
generated £22 towards Anne's autumn tree planting.  
 
There were around 30 people attended with 5 people attending the village walk earlier.  
 
Thanks go to the Parish council for the use of the land and gazebos and funding the licence and art 
supplies, The wickham marker partnership for funding the leaflet advertising the event along with all 
the organisations and individuals who supported with planning and setting up and clearing down on 
the day. 
 


